
ALCESTER TOWN COUNCIL 

LEAD COUNCILLOR REPORT 

 

NAME: Tim Forman, Facilities Manager 
(in the absence of Cllr Greenaway) 

TOPIC: Allotments 
DATE: September 2024 
UPDATE 
SINCE LAST 
REPORT: 

 
Allotment inspections took place in May, later than 
planned due to the very poor weather at the beginning 
of the growing season. 7 non-cultivation letters were 
sent out asking plot holders to keep the allotment plots 
cultivated. Following this, 2 people decided to give up 
their allotment because they were unable to keep them 
cultivated.  
 
There are 16 names currently on the waiting list. 7 of 
these are outside of the parish, 6 are asking for specific 
sites where there are no vacancies but this is likely to 
change when the renewal notices are sent out.  
 
The annual allotment competition judging took place 
on Monday 12th August and the winners will be notified 
at the awards evening in January. 
 
 
 

FUTURE 
PLANS: 

 
Allotment renewal reminders will be sent out in 
October. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


